
Diane Sarkies - Attention Director, Infrastructure Projects 

  
 
 
Dear Director Infrastructure Projects 
 
Re:    SS1-5414 
 
I refer to the above application and would advise that as a regular rail user from Cheltenham 
the advice that I will have to change trains at Epping and Chatswood to travel by rail to the 
city is ludicrous.   We have, for over a hundred years, been able to travel to the city without 
having to change trains.    Would you please advise me why this would ever be acceptable or 
necessary. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Penny Dean 
32 Kethel Road Cheltenham 
9484 4593 
longdean70@hotmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From:    Penny Dean <longdean70@hotmail.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    19/11/2012 2:05 PM
Subject:   Attention Director, Infrastructure Projects
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